SHERWOOD PLANNING COMMISSION Special Meeting October 19, 1976

The meeting was called to order at 7:30 P.M. by Chairman Stewart. Members present were Elenora Jeffers and Wayne Bender. Others at the meeting were Leonard and Mrs. Kosatka, Julian Thornton and Tad Milburn.

After some informal discussion on the Urban Containment Boundary it was decided to adjourn for lack of a quorum. Jack Gruver arrived so the meeting again convened.

Members had been given the codes from the State of Oregon on Mobile Home Parks at the last meeting. After discussing this it was decided that it would cover the needs of Sherwood pretty well. Wayne Bender moved and Elenora Jeffers seconded that they have Derryck Dittman review the mobile home park standards and report back to the Planning Commission his findings before they make up an ordinance on that zoning. The motion passed with a unanimous vote.

Resolution #1976-10-19-1 was read. (see attached) Jack Gruver moved to adopt the resolution. Wayne Bender seconded and the vote in favor was unanimous.

The meeting adjourned at 8:15 P.M.

Gertie Hannemann

RESOLUTION #1976-10-19-1

Amendment to "a Citizen Involvement Program for the City of Sherwood".

WHEREAS; In order to comply with LCDC requirements, it is necessary that CRAG be allowed to have access to the mailing lists as part of the program and notification of public meetings.

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the following be added to the Citizen Involvement Program after item #8 "CRAG shall be permitted to make use of Sherwood's Citizen Involvement Program in planning for the region. Such use shall include access to mailing lists used as part of the program and notification of public meetings and hearings"

Adopted by the Planning Commission, City of Sherwood

Oct. 19 1976.

Marjarie Stewart
Marjorie Stewart, Chairman